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From: John Miller <JMiller@systemsplus.com>
Sent: Friday, August 26, 2016 8:51 AM
To: puc - Executive.Director
Subject: Docket numbers, DG 1 5-1 55 (Valley Green Natural Gas) and DG 1 5-289 (Liberty Utilities)

The NH Public Utilities Commission has ample reason to deny the two petitions based on the recommendations of
staff and OCA and the PUC should issue their decisions without delay.

John I. Miller
280 Orfordville Rd
Orford, NH 03777

(603)353-4877
itmiller@myfairpoint.net
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